
CITY of THE DALLES 

December 15, 2004 

313 COURT STREET 

THE DALLES, OR 97058 

(54 l) 296-548 l 

PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION 

The Historic Landmarks Commission meeting of December 22, 
2004 has been cancelled. The next meeting is scheduled for 
Wednesday, January 19, 2005 at 4:00 P.M. in the City Hall Council 
Chambers. 

Thank you! 

Have a Happy Holiday Season! 




